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CITY OF BETHLEHEM                                                        Office of the City Solicitor                           
______________________________________________________________________

                                  INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM
To: 

Louise M. Kelchner, City Clerk
From: 

William P. Leeson, Esq., City Solicitor
Re: 

Discharge of Firearms

Ordinances Amending Article 725, Weapons and Article 941, Parks
Date: 

February 10, 2015
______________________________________________________________________________  

As part of the Law Bureau’s review of the City’s firearms ordinances, we identified Article 725 regarding discharge of firearms as one that should be written more precisely.


The proposed revision to Article 725 renders unnecessary the corresponding provisions regarding the discharge of firearms in Article 941.05.  Those provisions in 941.05 can be deleted in favor of the more comprehensive new Article 725.


I recommend consideration of these proposed revisions on a parallel schedule.


Please place this matter on City Council’s agenda for review and appropriate action.


                                                                                          



   







_________________________________              

                                                                                    William P. Leeson, Esq., Solicitor

Cc:
Robert J. Donchez, Mayor


Mark A. Diluzio, Chief of Police


Ralph E. Carp, Director, Parks & Public Property
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